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May Section Meeting 

Picnic & Past Falls Dam Tour 
• Hard hats & PPE (ear/eye protection) required 
• Subway lunch will be served 
 

 
 
Date: 
Tuesday, May 21, 2019  
Time: 11:30 PM to 1:30+ PM  
 
Location:  
Falls Park 
305 W 4th Ave, Post Falls, ID 
 
  
RSVP: Kevin Picanco, ASCE-IE VP 
asce.waid@gmail.com  
Please RSVP by Aril 16th 
 
Cost of lunch:   
$15.00 members 
$10.00 students  
 
Two ways to pay by card: 

   In advance or 

 Square at the door. 
 
And cash/check at the door is 
still accepted! 
 
 

 
Reminder - May 15th - New 
Technologies in Mapping, Site 
Investigation, and Inspection 
For more information see our website 
here. 
 
ASCE Inland Empire Highway Cleanup 
Saturday, April 27, a crew of 3 worked at a 
brisk pace, picking up along one mile of 
eastbound I-90 between Spotted Road 
and Grove Road.  Approximately 20 bags 
were filled in 2 hours. 
 
After posing for a team photo by the 
Section’s WSDOT Adopt-a-Highway sign 
on I-90, we enjoyed reminiscing about our 
adventures in gale force winds (OK, not 
quite that bad) over coffee and brunch at 
Denny’s. 
 
The experience demonstrated that given 
12 volunteers working at the same rate, 
the Section will be able to complete our 
entire assigned 2-mile segment in both 
directions. 
 
The next highway cleanup is slated for 
July (exact date TBD). 
 
Special thanks to Ryan Brodwater, Mark 
Pannell, and Jeanne Finger for their 
service on April 27. 
 

 

http://asce-ie.org/Event_details.aspx?id=117
http://www.asce-ie.org/Event_details.aspx?id=118
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